IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER

Health Advisory Has Been Lifted

City of Colstrip PWS ID # MT0000180
8/15/2024

Our water treatment plant experienced a failure in our disinfection equipment on the 23rd of July 2024.
Due to this event, our treatment plant failed to maintain microbial disinfection from the 23rd of July to
the 25th of July 2024. A health advisory was issued on 7/30/2024.

Repairs to the disinfection equipment at the treatment plant have been made. Minimum disinfection
requirements have been met following the repair of the disinfection equipment on July 25™. Following
the failure in disinfection, city personnel flushed the distribution system in an effort to remove
contamination that may have been present in the public water supply. Distribution system water quality
monitoring was increased to make sure our public water supply was meeting minimum requirements.

The Health Advisory is now being lifted. The City of Colstrip has been monitoring the distribution
system daily since the health advisory was issued on the 30" of July 2024 with no unsatisfactory results.

Additional Information

For more information, please contact City of Colstrip at (406) 748-2300

This notice is being sent to you by the City of Colstrip
State Water System ID#: MTO000180



